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NBN CO LIMITED  
ACN 136 533 741  

  

Proposed amendment of National Broadband Network Companies Act 2011  

  

The following statement by NBN Co Limited is provided for the information of NBN Co Limited 
noteholders.   

NBN Co Limited has been notified by the Minister for Communications of the Commonwealth of 
Australia that a Bill will be introduced into the Parliament of the Commonwealth of Australia this 
week which will (among other things) amend the National Broadband Network Companies Act 
2011 to legislate for the ongoing public ownership of the National Broadband Network and remove 
existing conditions for privatisation of NBN Co Limited.   

The effect of this Bill is subject to it being introduced and passed by the Parliament of the 
Commonwealth of Australia.   

NBN will continue to monitor the progress of the Bill.   

  

  

Issued by NBN Co Limited on 8 October 2024  

General Enquiries: treasury@nbnco.com.au  
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